
On January 8th 2023 at 4:00 PM the Stampede 4H club met at the Lions Club. The meeting was called by 
belle president. We sang happy birthday roll call was answered by secretary Shayleigh hill. There was six 
members one leader three guests presidents at the meeting names of new members no new  members. 
Reports were given by Averie vonda and Yvonne  burden. Unfinished business included fundraising, we 
need to turn in all our orders for poinsettas and the money. It was also discussed that Ashlee Hill needs 
a check for making the cornhole  boards. New business included discussing if we wanted to have our 
Next meeting after county club days or at a regular time. There were no special speakers and the 
program went as planned. Recreation was given by Paisley our next meeting will be February 12th at 
4:00 PM at the lions  building. 


